From: Miro. Alena

To: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Cc: Reinermann, Paul; Sedillo, David; Arredondo, Daryl

Subject: [EXT] Pipeline 1009 Release

Date: Monday, October 29, 2018 2:07:43 PM

Good afternoon,

Please be advised that a major pipeline release occurred due to line strike by a third party on
October 28th at approximately 1530 on Enterprise Line Pipeline ROW #1009 at GPS location
N32.427189 /W-103.640416.

The preliminary assessment of the release estimated of 300 bbls of pipeline liquids and 1.83 MMscf
of gas were released. The pipeline has been isolated and is in the process of being blowdown.
Please find the below additional information as required by NMAC 19.15.29.10.A(1):

OGRID: 241602

Contact Name: Alena Miro

Contact Telephone: 575-528-6802

Contact Email: ammiro@eprod.com

Contact Mailing Address: PO Box 4324, Houston, TX 77210

Unit Letter: A

Section: 2

Township: 225

Range: 23E

County: Lea

Surface Owner: Federal (BLM)

The release is considered a major release due to the volume of gas and liquid released. Immediate
notice was given to the OCD via phone:

Gilbert Cordero, NMOCD - District 2's Emergency Contact, was notified via phone of the release
location and major status on 10/28/2018 at 6:55 pm MST. District 2 was notified rather than District

1, as the released was originally believed to be in Eddy County.

Jim Griswold, NMOCD Bureau Chief, was notified via voicemail of the release location and major
status on 10/28/2018 at 7:10 pm MST.

This email contains the remainder of the information needed to meet immediate notification
requirements of NMAC Section 19.

The source of the release has been stopped, impacted areas have been secured to protect human
health and the environment, released materials have been contained via the use of berms / dikes
and all free liquids and recoverable material has been removed and managed appropriately.

BLM officials have been notified and a formal C-141 form will be forward to your office shortly.

Please let me know if you have any questions pertaining to this event.
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Thank you,

Alena Miro

Senior Environmental Engineer
Enterprise Products
575-628-6802

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
message.



